
 

 
 
 
CFE Regulatory Circular RG23-003 

 
Date:  October 25, 2023 

Exchanges:  CFE 

Markets: Futures 

To:   Trading Privilege Holders  

Re:  Update to Audit Trail Data Request Layouts Including Options on Futures 
  
 
On September 25, 2023, Cboe Futures Exchange, LLC (“CFE” or the “Exchange”) issued CFE Regulatory 
Circular RG23-002 providing CFE Trading Privilege Holders (“TPHs”) with an updated audit trail data 
layout that had been revised to address reporting formats that apply when responding to data requests 
from CFE Regulation related to activity that derives from any CFE options on futures product. The 
effective date for use of the updated layout was to be October 29, 2023. 
 
However, that circular was withdrawn and removed from the CFE website and the October 29, 2023, 
effective date is no longer applicable. An updated layout will be published soon and the new effective 
date for use of the updated layout will be announced via another circular at that time. 

 
Additional Information 
For questions regarding this circular, please contact CFE Regulatory Interpretations at 
CFEreginterps@cboe.com or 312.786.7229. 

 

mailto:CFEreginterps@cboe.com

	CFE Regulatory Circular RG23-003

